
April 24, 2018 

Message from your PAC 

 

This is intended for the Parents and Guardians of Ellendale students, 

 

Your Parents Advisory Council has been meeting monthly since the beginning of the year.  At the 

meetings we conduct the business around how the PAC operates and spends its' money.   The by-laws 

govern how we do business.  It includes everything from how often we meet, who is a member of the 

Ellendale PAC and who is allowed to sign cheques.  Each and every one of you gets a vote.    

 

One of the members of the PAC is putting forward a change to the current by-laws.  Please find attached 

a copy of the proposed new wording of the by-laws.   

 

The intent is to make changes to how the Hot Lunch program operates.  Previously we have had 6 

members of the executive.  Our Hot Lunch Coordinator has been a non elected, no executive position 

with no clear list of responsibilities or guideline on how to operate.  The new language would give them 

a list of responsibilities and cash handling rules.  It would make them an executive member.   

 

There will be a brief discussion at the next PAC meeting on May 2, 2018, with an opportunity to ask 

questions and all present members will be entitled to vote.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in our fundraising efforts.  Tickets are still available for our 

Parents Night out at Jolly Macs Pub, an adult only event.  Tickets are $15 each and includes a burger 

(chicken, beef, or veggie), fries and a glass of wine, beer or pop.  Tickets can be purchased by emailing 

Shayla at Shaylaharrison2@gmail.com . 
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